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May Day Blood Run Successful

APPLETON — On a beautiful spring day in early May, over 80 blood donors showed up at the 2009 May
Day Blood Run in Neenah, Wisconsin. Bikers from throughout Wisconsin made the annual trip to Eagle
Nation Cycles. Many of them signed up to donate blood at the Community Blood Center's bloodmobiles,
which were parked nearby. Steve Erato of Eagle Nation Cycles hosted the event with the Community
Blood Center.

"Blood donors play a valuable and essential role in our modern medical system," explained Diane Beatty
of the blood center. "Every day, hospital patients receive transfusions made possible by volunteer blood
donors. When you give blood, you can help someone in a very real way."

Participants also supported the Vincent Erato Foundation, which works to improve the health and well
being of children. Proceeds from a raffle, bake sale, and patch sales benefited the foundation, which was
started in memory of Erato's late son Vincent. Since its creation, it has contributed more than $24,000 to
children's hospitals, education programs, camps and other children's organizations.

"Year after year, people put the May Day Blood Run on their calendars and make the trip to Eagle Nation

Cycles in Neenah," added Beatty. "Our blood supply is a result of generous people donating blood to be |

used by anyone who needs it. We're very grateful to the people who participated in the blood drive, and
we hope that they had a great time at the May Day Blood Run!"

The Community Blood Center provides 100% of the blood used by patients in 17 Wisconsin hospitals. The
non-profit blood center is committed to providing a safe, reliable blood supply for local patients. The

Community Blood Center has donor centers in Appleton, Little
Chute, and Oshkosh, and holds around 75 blood drives every
month.




